
From: Jack Belcher 
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 2:31 PM EDT 
To: Hardik Bhatt <hvbhatt@amazon.com>; Kelley Dubois <duboiskd@amazon.com> 
CC: Wendy Wickens <Wendy.Wickens@loudoun.gov>; jgall@mwcog.org <jgall@mwcog.org> 
Subject: Presentation to CoG CIOs 

Hardik and Kelley,

Let me introduce you to Wendy Wickens, the CIO of Loudoun County and Julie Gall of the Council of Governments who will

be hosting the CoG CIO meeting.  We are very interested in having you address the CIOs.

Wendy and Julie can provide time and duration of the discussion.

Thank you so much for agreeing to participate.

Jack

————————————————————————

CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICERS (CIO) COMMITTEE

 
Thursday, June 21, 2018

9:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M.

Loudoun County Government Center, Dulles Room

1 Harrison Street SE, Leesburg, VA 20175

Sent from my iPad


